
  

Public Notice 
 

Request for Tender 26-2024 - Supply and Deliver Vacuum 
Excavator Truck 
 
The City of Bayswater is seeking tenders from suitable distributors for the outright supply and 

delivery of one (1) Vacuum Excavator Truck. 

The requirement is part of the City’s fleet replacement program for the City’s Engineering 

Works team. 

Obtaining Documents - Documentation must be obtained from the City’s Tenderlink site 

www.tenderlink.com/bayswater from 30 November 2024. 

For further Contractual and Technical Information:  

Please contact the City’s Coordinator Fleet Services, Sam Latella on (08) 9270 4168.   

Deadline: Thursday 19 December 2024 at 4pm. 

Offer Lodgment: 

Offers must be lodged electronically via the City's Tenderlink site as above.  

It is recommended that tenderers lodge their submissions at least half an hour prior to the 

closing time to allow for any delays in transmission of large documents. 

 

The City is not bound to accept any offer.  Canvassing of Elected Members and City officers 

will automatically disqualify any offer submitted. 

 

 
LUKE BOTICA 

DIRECTOR INFRASTRUCTURE AND ASSETS 

http://www.tenderlink.com/bayswater

